
  

          Item: AS: A- 1 

COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS 
Tuesday, May 17, 2016 

 

 
SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF DEGREE TERMINATION - MASTER OF SCIENCE 

IN MUSIC BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION 
 

 
PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 

Request for approval to terminate the Master of Science in Music Business Administration 
(50.1003).   

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
The Master of Science in Music Business Administration has had negligible enrollment from 
the beginning and there is a lack of continued viability for this program to be offered by the 
university.  The Florida Board of Governors recommends the termination of programs with 
low graduation outcomes.   
 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 
Students were no longer accepted into the program as the Fall 2015 semester.  Currently there 
are seven students in the program and they have been informed that the degree will remain 
open to them until they complete the coursework; however, a timely degree completion is 
expected. 
 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
The courses required in the program are required courses in other degree offerings in the 
College of Arts and Letters and the College of Business, so the loss of the degree will not result 
in a loss in faculty, courses or other resources.   
 
 
 

Supporting Documentation: Program Termination Form  
Presented by: Dr. Russell Ivy, Associate Provost for Programs and Assessment                         
Phone: 561-297-2353 
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